To Whom It May Concern, June 13, 2017

We were retained by Coretta Walker to prepare federal and state returns for Lawrence and
Arveria Walker. We prepared the 2010-2014 returns and then we amended 2010-2012 because more
expenses were found. The returns have been completed as of May 2, 2017 and Ms. Coretta Walker has
mailed them in. If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.
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